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May 11, 2012 
 
Merle MacDonald 
Committee Administrator, City Clerk's Office 
Affordable Housing Committee 
City of Toronto 
10th floor, West Tower, City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 
 
Subject:  Housing Makes Economic Sense –  
 Report from the Private Sector Housing Roundtable 
 
Dear Ms. MacDonald: 
 
I am writing to advise you that the Private Sector Housing Roundtable will be submitting 
a report entitled Housing Makes Economic Sense for consideration at the Affordable 
Housing Committee meeting on May 28. This report will be provided in advance of the 
meeting for distribution to members. 
 
The Roundtable consists of private-sector experts who were brought together to 
promote prosperity in the City of Toronto through partnerships, innovation and the 
creation of cost-effective solutions to meet the housing needs of Toronto residents. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Ana Bailão 
Chair, Affordable Housing Committee 
City Councillor, Ward 18 
 
 
 
 

 


